

DZIEKAN - dr hab. Wojciech Ziętara, prof. UMCS

Lublin, September 12, 2022

Students of the Faculty of Political Science and Journalism UMCS

Thank you very much for your applications for the implementation of classes in the 2022/2023 academic year. At the outset, I would like to remind you that the Dean's College at its meeting on April 26, 2022, adopted a resolution on the implementation of classes in the academic year 2022/2023 (information about the resolution was published on the website of the Faculty of Political Science and Journalism in May this year).

In connection with the above, the Dean's College recommends that from the academic year 2022/2023, the teaching activities should take place on a full-time basis at the headquarters of the Faculty of Political Science and Journalism at 45 Głęboka Street in Lublin. I would like to mention that the epidemic situation makes it possible to conduct classes in a stationary mode, and this mode creates the basis for greater effectiveness of education, therefore the decision is upheld.

At the same time, I would like to emphasize that individual didactic classes or subjects may **exceptionally** be carried out in a hybrid mode.

NIP: 712-010-36-92 REGON: 000001353